
 

 

The County of Peterborough 

Waste Management Committee 
 
 
To:  Chair and Members of Committee 
 
From: Laurie Westaway, Manager of Environmental Services 
 
Date: September 10, 2012  
 

 
Subject:  County of Peterborough Waste Management Master Plan Update 
 
Recommendation:  Receive for Information  
 
Financial Impact: None 
 

 
Background:   
 
In February 2011, Cambium Environmental Inc. was awarded the 18-24 month 
contract to complete the County Waste Management Master Plan (WMMP). 
 
Recent and Future Activities: 
 
Sections 1-5 of the plan have been drafted which include: 

1:  Introduction – including goals and objectives 
2:  Waste Management System Overview – current diversion and disposal 
3:  Projected Waste Needs and Future Options Development 
4:  Opportunities to Increase Waste Diversion 
5:  Disposed Waste Options 
 

The draft has been distributed to the WMMP Steering Committee (SC) and the 
Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) for review.  A TAC meeting was held on 
August 23 and the next SC meeting will be held on September 21.  Working 
copies of these sections can be made available by request.  
 
Next Steps include: 

- Implementing edits and incorporating suggestions from TAC and SC 
meetings 

- Writing final section(s) regarding implementation and monitoring 
- Presentations to eight (8) township councils with invitations/promotions to 

the public 
- One (1) public meeting at a central location 
- Finalizing draft 
- Presentation and Approval from County Council 
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Although delays have been experienced with the drafting of the plan, the end date 
of December 2012 is the projected completion date of the project. 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Laurie Westaway 
Manager, Environmental Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 


